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“I was pleased to hear of the positive news for the students, parents, and staff at Christ the

King Community Day Care, Middle Village Preparatory Charter School and Christ the King

High School. Our residents no longer have to worry if their school would be evicted from its

location on the Christ the King campus, and can focus on learning and the best interests of

the children. I am glad to see this partnership strengthen, and wish all parties much success

moving forward. I would like to thank Serf Maltese, the Christ the King Board, and the

Diocese of Brooklyn for their dedicated work and persistence to ensure that Middle Village

Prep can continue educating students on the Christ the King campus.”
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